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5th September, 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

Eden Camp, Malton, North Yorkshire 
Tuesday 14th October 2025 

Depart at 8.15am 
 

We would like to take the children in Theseus, Artemis and Achilles Classes to visit Eden Camp on 
Tuesday 14th October.  We will leave school at 8.15am (pupils will need to be in school for 8am) 
and return at approx. 4.15pm. 
 
The cost of this visit is £15.00 which includes entry to the museum and transport.  Parents 
should be aware that this visit may be cancelled if insufficient funds are available. First-hand 
experience is a vital part of the school curriculum. It brings to life areas of study which would 
otherwise be outside the child’s experience. School has significantly subsidised this visit to 
ensure that our children benefit from such experiences.   
 
The children will need a packed lunch and a drink, (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please!). 
Your child should wear their normal school uniform for the trip along with sensible shoes 
and a waterproof coat. All belongings are your child’s responsibility. If your child has a free 
school meal and you would like to order them a packed lunch for the day then please login to 
Chartwells and order the packed lunch option by Sunday 28th September 2025. 
 
If your child requires a travel sickness tablet please administer before they arrive at school. Any 
tablets necessary for the return journey must be in a named envelope and handed to a teacher or 
teaching assistant. Please ensure you sign the consent on the following page to enable us to 
administer a travel sickness tablet to your child. 
 
From experience of visiting Eden Camp in the past it is an extremely enjoyable and informative 
day. We do need consent for this trip therefore please sign the consent form and return to school 
with your contribution by no later than Friday 19th September 2025.  
 
Payment may be made via the online parent payment system Arbor. If you would like to pay online 
and are unsure how to do this, please contact the academy office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Hallam, Mr Howard and Mr Moss 
Class teachers 
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Year 5 & 6 Visit to Eden Camp 
Tuesday 14th October 2025 

 
 
 
 Name______________________________________ Class _____________________ 
 
 
I agree to my son/daughter taking part in the visit mentioned above. Having read the 
above information I understand that they must behave in a sensible manner. 
 
I have paid the £15.00 contribution towards the cost of the trip online  
 
 
Please only fill out if your child requires a travel sickness tablet for the journey 
back:  
 
Name of medication ________________________________  
 
Dosage __________________________________________ 
 
Time to be taken ___________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Signature of person with parental responsibility ________________________________ 
 
Date ___________________________ 
 
Please return the consent to school by Friday 19th September 2025. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


